
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2011-2012 Executive 
  
President: 
Kevin Clannon 
(506) 382-8625 
 
President Elect: 
Dwight Scott 
(506) 204-2820 
  
Vice-President: 
Robert McEwen 
(506) 857-8880 
  

Treasurer: 
Jennifer Chapman 

(506) 857-8788 

  
Secretary: 
Eugene Bilodeau 
(506) 382-2625 
 
Membership: 
Dan Boudreau 
(506) 386-1970 
 
Research Promotion: 
Robert McEwen 
(506) 857-8880 
 
Student Activities: 
John Willden 
(506) 856-2215 
 
Historian: 
David Samuel 
(506) 204-5922 
  
CTTC Chair (Programs): 
Yves Savoie 
(506) 858-1300 
 
Newsletter/Website: 
Rob Hoadley 
(506) 459-3940 
 

Board of Governors: 
Frederik Bernard 
Mike Boudreau 
Mathieu Breau 
Camille Chevarie 
Pierre Comeau 
Frederic Desjardins 
Luc Dugas 
Eric Leblanc 
Kevin Leger 
Ken Martin 
Jason Nelson 
Gerry Waselynchuk 

Our first meeting of the 2011/2012 season is scheduled for September 13 at 

City Grill (130 Westmorland St, Moncton, NB). Our September meeting will 

be Refrigeration Night, and will feature a presentation on variable refrigerant 

flow technology by Roger Nasrallah, P.Eng of Enertrak. 

  

Executive Meeting Notice  
 

A reminder to the Executive, Board of Governors, and the Committee 

Chairpersons that the executive meeting will start at 3:30 PM at the Moncton 

Construction Association. 

 

 
 

Chapter President Kevin Clannon (L) thanks Patricia Smith of NY Thermal 

after the Chapter’s tour of the NY Thermal boiler plant in Saint John. This tour 

was the final ASHRAE NB/PEI meeting of the 2010-11 year. 

 

Herring Choker Notice 
 

As announced last year, the Herring Choker will no longer be sent by mail to 

our members. Our Chapter has moved fully to electronic delivery, and all 

members will receive copies via e-mail. Past issues will also be posted to our 

website at www.ashraenbpei.com.   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from the Past President Robert McEwen 
 

As the 2010-2011 year draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the members of 

the executive who helped to make the year such a success.  I would also like to wish our incoming Board of 

Directors all the best in the year ahead.   

 

2011-2012 Executive: 

President: Kevin Clannon                               Research Promotion: Robert McEwen 

President Elect: Dwight Scott                         Student Activities: John Willden 

Vice-President: Robert McEwen                     Historian: David Samuel 

Treasurer: Jennifer Chapman                          CTTC Chair: Yves Savoie 

Secretary: Eugene Bilodeau                            Newsletter/Web Editor: Robert Hoadley 

Membership Promotion: Dan Boudreau              

  

Board of Governors: Frederik Bernard, Mike Boudreau, Gerry Waselynchuk, Camille Chevarie, Pierre 

Comeau, Mathieu Breau, Luc Dugas, Eric LeBlanc, Kevin Leger, Ken Martin, Jason 

Nelson, Frederic Desjardins 

 

We had an interesting variety of programs this year, which included: 

 

September:            CO2 Heat Pumps 

October:                Filtration Systems for Diesel Generators 

November:            Professional Liability (Part 2) 

December:            Past President’s Night/Christmas Party – LEED NC 

January:                Efficiency NB Future Plans 

February:              Biomass Boilers (including full day seminar) 

March:                  Student & YEA night, CTTC RVC Jean-Gabriel Joanette 

April:                    Dist. Lecturer Victor Goldschmidt – Sustainability in Power Plants 

                              Online seminar – Geothermal Heat Pumps 

May:                     Technical Tour of NY Thermal Plant in St-John & NBCC St-John 

 

In February, we helped promote a day-long seminar on Biomass Boilers, which expanded on the presentation 

of the topic presented at the February meeting.  We also had several social events throughout the year, 

including a successful golf tournament in August as well as an afternoon outing at a Moncton Wildcats 

hockey game in February. Thanks to all again for a great year, and best of luck to this year’s team. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NB/PEI ASHRAE Chapter Meeting Schedule 2011/2012 
 

September 13, 2011 

Refrigeration Night 

Topic: Variable Refrigerant Flow  

 

October 11, 2011 

Student Night 

Topic:  Chilled Beams  

 

November 8, 2011 

Membership Promotion Night 

Topic:  Dedicated Outdoor Air Systems  

 

December 13, 2011 

Research Promotion Night 

Topic:  Christmas Party and Past Presidents Night  

 

January 10, 2012 

Topic:  CRN Numbers for Natural Gas Installations 

 

February 14, 2012 

Topic: Investments and Tax Free Savings  

 
 

 

March 13 2011 

Membership Promotion Night 

Topic: Speaker from Moncton Construction Association  

 

 

April 10, 2012 

Research Promotion Night 

Topic:  ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer - To Be Announced  

 

May 2-3, 2012 

MEET SHOW 
 

June 12, 2012 

Topic: Alternative Energy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


